IMPORTANT

NOTICE!!!

Attention: Gulf Harbors Resident

CAUTION:

Beginning on Monday, August 2, 2021, Driveway
Maintenance (DMI) will begin repairing sidewalks in
various areas throughout the community. (weather
permitting)

On Monday the vendor will be taking up areas where
the concrete is going to be replaced. Cones will be
placed in the affected locations as a precautionary
measure to alert residents to be careful when walking
in those areas.

On Tuesday, August 3, 2021 the crews will begin
pouring and repairing damaged areas. (weather
permitting)

These repairs will also encompass the seawall walkway
that has been raised and blocked off for some time.

Please be aware and avoid those areas for the week
of August 2 through the éfh,

Should you have any questions please contact
Management at 727-848-0198. E-Mail
ghc.condomanager@gmail.com

SIDEWALK
REPAIRS

Be alert!

Watch where you are
walking.

Charla Galbraith, CMCA
For Gulf Harbors

Condominium
727-848-0198
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